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PUBLIC NOTICE  

Baldwin County Commission CDBG-DR Public Planning 

Charrette 

The Baldwin County Commission will host a Public Planning Charrette with 

municipal, tribal, and public utility stakeholders on Wednesday, June 5, 2024, at 

10:00 AM in the Baldwin County Central Annex Building Auditorium at 22251 

Palmer Street Robertsdale, Alabama. The Baldwin County Commission is a sub-

recipient of Community Development Block Grant – Disaster Recovery (CDBG-

DR) funds from the Alabama Department of Economic and Community Affairs. The 

purpose of the Public Planning Charrette is to identify planning activities for the 

CDBG-DR Local Recovery Planning Program (LRPP) in response to Hurricanes 

Sally and Zeta, which struck in 2020. 

 

Public participation is solicited without regard to race, color, national origin, sex, age, 

religion, or disability. Persons who require special accommodations under the 

Americans with Disabilities Act or those requiring language translation services 

should contact Brian L. Underwood, Grants Director at (251) 937-0281. 

 

Public notice of this meeting schedule is given in accordance with and as required by 

applicable Alabama law, including, but not limited to, Section 11-3-8 of the Code of 

Alabama 1975 and Section 36-25A-1, et seq., of the Code of Alabama 1975. 


